## Pull Together

for the Ronald McDonald House



Dear Smithtown Families,

Are you looking for a simple way to help families in need? Look no further! For many years, communities have been making a *huge* impact by donating *tiny* pull tabs to the Ronald McDonald House. Having a child with a critical illness affects the entire family. The Ronald McDonald House offers temporary housing, family rooms within the hospital, laundry and shower facilities, home-cooked meals, and so much more. You can help to make this possible!

## **How to get started:**

- 1. Grab a container to store your pull tabs. We suggest any box or Ziplock bag.
- 2. Collect your pull tabs. We accept pull tabs from any kind of aluminum can.
- Drop off your pull tabs. You can drop your tabs at the Greeter's Desk. We will be collecting throughout the school year.

By donating pull tabs, you are helping to provide a home-away-from-home for families during one of the most trying times of their lives. Pull tabs are easy to collect and store, and they are less messy than collecting entire cans. There is more concentrated aluminum in pull tabs than in the cans, so you can get more money for something a lot smaller! 100% of the money earned is donated to the Ronald McDonald House to help children and families in need. With the help of an adult, pop the top off of any aluminum can and start collecting!

Thank you so much for your support! If you have any questions, please contact Denise Mauceri at WeGoGold36@gmail.com.

